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From:  Kristen Kapelanski, Manager of Planning  
To:  Planning Commission 
Date:  May 17, 2019 
Re:  6780 Old Orion Ct. Multi-Family Residential Discussion  
 
 
The applicant has requested a discussion in front of the Planning Commission to present a proposed multi-
family project for the site of the formerly approved Silver Spoon restaurant on Old Orion Ct., north of Tienken.  
The restaurant site was sold shortly after approval.  The applicant will introduce the proposal in more detail, 
and a narrative, plans and elevations are included for review. 
 
Thank you. 
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